									Dec 20, 2017
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]                         As you may know the 8th grade class has been studying World War One, as a conclusion to this unit and as part of our Christmas celebration. students have voted to watch the WWI film “War Horse”. Since this movie is rated PG-13 due to violence, permission slips for viewing are necessary.  Please sign the slip below, even if you do not want your student to watch this film. 
Thank you! 
                                                                                                                       Miss Blanchette 

			Return to Miss Blanchette on December 22, 2017

______    I do give my student permission to watch “War Horse” and understand that it contains war related violence. 
______ I do not give my student permission watch “ War Horse”

Parent Signature ________________________________________
Student Name _____________________________________________  
